
 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                                  10th November 2021 

 

Access to the Read Write Inc. Phonics eBook Library at home  

At school, your child is learning to read with Read Write Inc. Phonics, a very popular and successful 

literacy programme published by Oxford University Press. 

In order to further support and encourage reading at home, we now have access to RWI Online 

eBook Library. Your child will be given a username and a password so that they can access their own 

personal student area on OxfordOwl.co.uk. Once they have logged in, your child can gain access to 

the resources.  

 

In the homework area, your child will find an eBook, which, has been assigned to them to read – this 

will normally be the same book that they have brought home with them from school. There may also 

be a short quiz assigned to your child, enabling them to answer questions relating to the book they 

have read.  

It is an optional activity to read the eBook and/or complete the following quiz. This resource aims 

to provide an alternative method of reading phonics books and provides optional extended 

questions to further develop the children’s understanding of the book they’ve read. 

 Sometimes, teachers may assign books that your child has previously read if they believe that this 

will further support your child’s development in phonics.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/login?active-tab=students


Your child can re-read any of their previous eBooks at any time by clicking on Fred Frog:  

 

By clicking on either of these sections, you can gain access to a range of other eBooks. However, 

these books will not be matched to your child’s phonics level and we therefore request that these 

books are read with or read to the children rather than the children reading them to you.  

 

If you need further support using the eBook Library, please visit the Student Support page  

As a school, we want to ensure that children are reading at home daily. We hope that providing 

this extra, optional resource will support families in completing daily reading.  

Thank you for your support.  

KS1 Staff  

https://support.oxfordowl.co.uk/student-support/

